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From Engberg Anderson providing a presentation on the baggage claim remodeling project at
General Mitchell International Airport (GMIA). (INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE
DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)

POLICY

Informational

BACKGROUND

The Airport’s 2011 Capital Budget included $5,436,000 for design of a remodeled baggage claim building.  The

project included new baggage claim carousels, new mechanical, electrical, restrooms, and lighting.  Also the

project included new curb-fronts and a canopy to cover much of the baggage claim roadway protecting

passengers from the weather.

Construction is anticipated to start in early 2012 and last approximately 16 months.

Engberg Anderson will make a brief presentation on design efforts to date.

Prepared by:    C. Barry Bateman, Airport Director

Approved by:

_______________________ ________________________

Jack Takerian, Director C. Barry Bateman

Transportation and Public Works Airport Director

Cc:  Lee Holloway, County Board Chairman

H:\Private\Clerk Typist\Aa01\TPW&T 11\Sept 2011\REPORT - INFO - Engberg Anderson

Presentation_baggage claim remodel.doc

File #: 11-383, Version: 1

Milwaukee County Printed on 11/6/2023Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 11-383, Version: 1

Milwaukee County Printed on 11/6/2023Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

